
 
 

 
 
 

Delegated Decisions by Cabinet Member for 
Environment (including Transport) 

Thursday, 3 September 2015 
 

ADDENDA 
 

1. Questions from County Councillors  

  
Councillor Jean Fooks 
 
“When the Cutteslowe CPZ was approved and implemented last year, it was 
agreed that it should be reviewed after a year of operation. That year has now 
elapsed and there are some concerns and suggestions for improving the scheme. 
What are the plans for the promised review?” 
 
Cabinet Member for Environment 
 
“In line with previous undertakings given, and in line with previous reviews of 
CPZs, it is intended to send out a simple questionnaire to the 350+ residents who 
have permits seeking their views on what – if any – changes they would like to 
see. That will be done this October to coincide with the anniversary of the CPZ 
starting full operation. Once the results have been compiled officers will discuss 
with Councillor Fooks what issues could be progressed, although it should be 
noted that at present no funding has been set aside for any significant changes.” 

 
 

3. Petitions and Public Address  

 
 

Speaker 
 

Item 
 

 
Duncan Wood 

 
4. Proposed Zebra Crossing – Bridge Street,  

Witney 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


